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Board of Directors 

02 March 2022 
 
 
 

The Board of Directors of Valhalla Five Association meet at the Valhalla office on 02 March 2002 at 6:30 
PM.  In attendance were Dana Petron – President, Michael Chaffee – Secretary, Betsie Klopp – Director 
(via telephone) and Chris Robinson – General Manager.  Missing was Jay Torkelson – Treasurer. 
 
The minutes from the previous meeting were approved with changes proposed by Betsie Klopp. 
 
After discussion, the proposed budget and assessment for 2022 was unanimously approved. 
 
The annual meeting of the owners was scheduled for 29 March 2022 at 6:00 PM. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.  
 
 
 
 
 
Michael Chaffee 
Secretary 


